
Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters,  

   After several months of traveling, we are happy to be back 
in Bolivia! Our time in the US was very profitable. We were 
able to get the documents we need to apply for our visas at 
the end of the year, as well as visit with several supporting 
churches. Most importantly, Hudson was able to have the eye 
surgery he needed. He had a smooth recovery, and his eyes 
have been doing really well! We are so thankful for all the prayers and 
special gifts that were sent during this whole process. Your love for our 
family has really encouraged us during this trying time! Since our stay was 
so short, we were only able to visit with a few churches. Our official 
furlough begins in the summer of next year, and we look forward to seeing 
many of you during that time.  
   Now that we are back in Bolivia, we are beginning to look for a home to 
rent in the city of Cochabamba. We took a short trip to this city of almost 1 
million people back in April, and after much prayer, we believe that God is 
leading us to begin a work here. Pray with us as we continue searching not 
only for a place to live, but also a place for our future church plant. In this 
needy city there are many areas without a gospel preaching church. There 
will be quite a few changes for our family during this move as Cochabamba 
is located high in the Andes Mountains at about 8,400 ft. above sea level. 
The climate is much colder here, and the culture differs greatly from the 
areas where we have previously worked. 
   Once we secure a home in Cochabamba, we will head back to 
Riberalta to pack up our house. We will also be helping with a 
medical clinic that will be taking place at the church the last week of 
July. Please pray that through this outreach many are helped not 
only physically, but that lives are changed by the gospel. 
Your servants for Christ!s sake, 

The McKinney Family 
Missionaries to Bolivia 

 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

! Our move to 
Cochabamba 

! Medical Clinic in 
Riberalta 

Praises 

! Hudson’s successful 
surgery 

! Safe trip to the USA 
and back. 

May / June  2023 


